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Farewell Party 2017
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“Farewell Party 2017” was held on the MISHOP floor on December 9th.
A total of 107 people—including 25 foreign citizens—participated.

The party started with greetings by MISHOP Chair Takashi Kawamura.
He recognized four persons for their support since the founding of
MISHOP, presenting each with a certificate of appreciation. Mitaka Mayor

{5 hELR,

L &L U«mh <EL A

~N

FEDIE

/L Pl ek A1

< I

ae

\—
>

<Lwo

S

Keiko Kiyohara extended congratulatory remarks. Following this, Korean
international student Lee Seoran made a toast and the party commenced
with lots of talking and delicious food. Highlights included the annual
Country Bingo Quiz and a grand Scissors-Paper-Stone competition.

Mrs. Li Guanghui, a member from China who attends a Japanese
language classroom, said“l really enjoyed myself!”
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A Special Gathering for Mitaka City Residents
and Students from The University of Tokyo Mitaka
international Hall of Residence

On December 2, “A Special Gathering for Mitaka City Residents
and Students from The University of Tokyo Mitaka international Hall of
Residence “ was held. Professor Ishihara Aeka of the University of Tokyo
Graduate School of Integrated Arts and Sciences gave a lecture from
a unique perspective entitled “Comparative Cultural History of Moon
Surveys—The Moon the Goethe saw, the Telescope made by a gunsmith
in 1800.” | understood the situation of lunar surface observation in Europe
and Japan in the past.

At the reception party, solo performances, brass bands, juggling etc
were shown. There was a research presentation by a student. One regret is
that not so many international students participated.
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Outdoor Lounge -Tonogayato Gardens

On November 28th, the Autumn Outdoor
¢ Lounge visited “Tonogayato Gardens” with
. about 33 members, including internationals.
% There was a 4km stroll, guided by Katsuhiko

% Kobayashi. Everyone enjoyed the fall
colors. The Tonogayato Gardens were truly
i beautiful. “It’s fantastic! Now almost December,
{ amazing!” One American remarked. The spring
water of “Otaka No Michi” and “Masugata No
Ike” was amazingly clear. After the stroll, all
| enjoyed the lunch time at Musashi Kokubuniji
Park. The beautiful blue sky made for an
enjoyable autumn day.
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Happy New Year to all! In the new year, MISHOP will see many enjoyable
events: the Hot Springs Research Association trip on January 27th and 28th,
the next edition of “Let’s Eat Around the World—COLOMBIA” on February 17th,
an International Exchange Ski Tour from February 24th to 25th, and cherry-
blossom viewing at the end of March. Let’s have the same fun international
exchanges in the coming year!




